


Does,that sound OK?

Kind regards.

Jo
From: Tim Bailey [mailto:: Code A :‘
Sent: 12 May 2010 15:02 i

To: Ludlam, Joanna
CGc: Briony Mills
Subject: CHRE Barton case - follow up advice

Dear Joanna

We have received the above letter from Blake Lapthorn solicitors who are
representing unnamed clients interested in the Barton case. I also
attach my proposed response.

In view of the vague reference to judicial review, we would be grateful
if you would advise whether my proposed response leaves us open to
particular risks.

Can you tell us how much your advice will cost?
Thanks very much.
Tim

Timothy Bailey

‘Scrutiny Manager

Council for Healthcare Regulatory Excellence
11 Strand

London WC2N S5HR

~ Direct Line: |

Switchboard: 020 7389 8030 -

Fax: 020 73895 8040

- www.chre.org.uk
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